
 
 

Beginning February 1, 2018, the CarMax Wellness program will be administered 
by Quest Diagnostics. Please visit ​my.questforhealth.com​ (registration key: 

carmax).  
 

For answers to questions you may have about this change, please refer to this 
FAQ​. 

 
You may also contact the Quest Service Center at 855.623.9355 or via email at 

wellness@questdiagnostics.com, Mon – Fri 7 a.m. – 8:30 p.m. CST and Sat 7:30 
a.m. – 4 p.m. CST. 

http://my.questforhealth.com/
http://www.preventure.com/Maxwell/Content/CarMax_FAQs.pdf

